
Settling In Policy 
 
At Little Angels we aim to make the transition from home to nursery as easy as we 
can so that both the parent/carer and the child feel comfortable. 
 
Once you have been accepted and a place has been confirmed, you will be sent or 
given an information pack on the nursery and the room your child will be in. This 
information may include things you will need to bring, if any. A few weeks before 
your child is due to start, arrangements will be made with your child’s room leader or 
key worker, for you and your child, to come to visit the nursery and to stay and play 
for a few hours. Parents can stay with their child so that the child feels settled 
reassured and until the parents feel comfortable enough to leave them. During this 
visit, parents/carers will be given forms to fill in which just helps us get to know your 
child better, more quickly and also includes any other important information 
regarding any allergies, medical conditions etc. It is important these forms are 
returned to us on the next visit, so that we can make any provisions necessary, to 
ensure the best care is provided for the children. 
For the first few sessions, parents/carers can collect the child early, making sure the 
staff are aware of these arrangements at the start of the session. 
 
At any point during the day parents/carers are encouraged to ring the nursery to see 
how their child is coping. 


